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 TERM 4 2021 
TERM 4 WEEK 11 – TUESDAY 14T H DECEMBER 

 
 
 

Term 4 – Week 11 - December 

Wed 15th Year 6 Graduation Assembly 2-2.55pm 
Thu 16th Last day of Term 4 2021 for students 

Term 1 2022 - February 

Tue 1st Years 1-6 return for 2022 
Wed 2nd 2021 Presentation Day K-5 
 Announcement of School Leaders 
Thu 3rd Kindergarten of 2022 commence 

 

STAGE 3 SHOW THEIR MUSICAL TALENTS 

Last week students in Stage 3 used a variety of 
instruments to perform their own version of Three 
Blind Mice.  Very entertaining indeed! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

The last two weeks have been very difficult. After 
almost two years of constantly watching this 
pandemic spread across the world we have 
managed to somehow remain COVID free, that is 
until the last two weeks. At this time fear, anxiety 
and empathy dominated our emotional landscape 
as an issue that had been the task of others in far 
away places became ours to bear. The staff at CHPS 
handled this beautifully despite their own fears and 
anxieties and ensured that where-ever possible the 
families at our school remained safe. We would like 
to thank you for your support at this time by again 
working with us, keeping your children home if you 
were able to, working with us on the daily RAHT 
program and for the many messages of support our 
staff received.  
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KINDERGARTEN CHRISTMAS ELVES 

Kindergarten have been creating Christmas elves 
of themselves to fill their classroom with 
Christmas cheer.   
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HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO OUR FAMILIES 
 

This Thursday is our final school day for 2021. We 
would like to wish all our families a Merry 
Christmas and hope you have safe and happy 
holidays in the company of loved ones. School 
returns Tuesday 1st February for students in Years 
1 to 6.  
 

2021 PRESENTATION DAY 

The Presentation Day for 2021 will be held at the 
beginning of 2022 on Wednesday 2nd February.  
This will be a full assembly where awards for 2021 
will be presented to our students. 

Our School Leaders for 2022 will be announced at 
this assembly. 
 

FAREWELL YEAR 6 

This Wednesday afternoon we will be holding a 
special presentation assembly for only our Year 6 
students. At this assembly we will present the 
major awards for 2021 including sports, 
leadership, citizenship and our 2021 Dux awards. 
As part of this assembly the Stage 3 teachers will 
perform the graduation ceremony which normally 
would have taken place at the Year 6 farewell. 
Students will be able to link into this assembly 
through a link sent to their school email accounts 
via Microsoft Teams. Students in Kindergarten to 
Year 5 will have their end of year 
acknowledgement assembly on Wednesday 2nd  
February. 

 

SWIMMING CARNIVAL FIRST WEEK BACK 

Our swimming carnival is scheduled for the end of 
the first week back in 2022. We have booked the 
pool for Friday 4th February. Permission notes will 
be sent home for this event on the first day of 
school 2022. 

TEACHER CHANGES FOR 2022 

We have reported in previous editions that Mrs 
Munday and Ms Viola are leaving us at the end of 
2021 and that we are welcoming Mrs Moffitt and 
Ms Rossiter to our school for 2022. In addition to 
this Miss Wickham has accepted a position at 
Smithtown Public School for the 2022 school year. 
Mrs Ross will be teaching the 2nd Stage 2 class next 
year alongside Mr D. Miss Raymond is due to have 
her baby early in the new year and so Mrs Lobb and 
Mrs Faulkner will be taking our Stage 1 classes. Mr 
Edwards will continue as our Kindergarten teacher 
and will again be supported by Mrs Rixon. With Mrs 
Hollis starting as our Assistant Principal Curriculum 
and Instruction and Mr Lobb taking on our relief 
from face to face teaching our staff will return next 
year re-energised to take on the challenges of 
2022. 

 
CONGRATULATIONS WILTON AND OLIVER 

Congratulations to Wilton Townsend who has been 
selected to represent the Mid North Coast Junior 
Cricket Council in the under 13 Cricket NSW Youth 
Championships.  Oliver Robinson has also been 
selected to play in the team as a reserve and is 
going to Lismore in January representing the Mid 
North Coast in under 12s. 
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MEMORIES OF 2021 

With 2021 almost behind us we look back at some 
of the great things that were happening at CHPS.  
We look forward to welcoming 2022 with a new 
group of Kindergarten students to start their 
school journey with us and to make lots of lovely 
memories.   
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CRESCENT HEAD OOSH 
 

Crescent Head OOSH operates 
from the Old Hall at CHPS.   
 Free piano lessons are available 
every afternoon for OOSH 
students.  For more information or to make a 
booking call Tarrik on 0416 507 720. 
crescentheadoosh@gmail.com 
 
Are you interested in Vacation Care over the 
Christmas holiday break?  If so, please get in 
touch with Crescent Head OOSH on 0416 507 
720.  Let us know what times and dates you 
would be needing this service. 
 

CHPS SCHOOL UNIFORM POLICY 

 

Wearing our uniform promotes a sense of 
belonging for students and creates a positive 
identity for the school community.  

The NSW Department of Education strongly 
encourages the wearing of school uniform in all 
state public schools.  The Crescent Head Public 
School P&C and all staff at the school support this 
view. 

CANTEEN 

The CHPS Canteen will be closed on Thursdays for 
the rest of Term 4.  Orders made for Fridays will 
have to be made for all recess items and lunch on 
the bag.  No hot food will be available at recess 
times so if you are ordering food for recess it will 
be only ice creams, chips or drinks.  No items will 
be served from the counter at the Canteen for the 
rest of term. 

 

 

 

ESSENTIAL TOOL!!! 
SCHOOLSTREAM REMINDER 

We wish to remind parents and carers of the 

importance of staying informed by adding the 
Schoolstream app to your device.  All 
updates and important information 
regarding CHPS activities and alerts 
will be sent via this app.  Be sure not 
to miss out!!      You can find 
Schoolstream via the App Store or 
Google Play by searching for 
Schoolstream and typing in Crescent Head Public 
School when prompted. 

This is an essential communication tool with our 
parent body and we hope many families are 
proactive with this reminder. 

DONATIONS OF OLD UNIFORMS 

We gladly accept donations of preloved uniforms 
for our clothing pool.  Any uniforms that are not 
being used in 2021 would be greatly appreciated. 

CANTEEN  
 

The CHPS Canteen is open on Thursdays and 
Fridays only.  If you are able to volunteer in the  
Canteen please call Karly Edwards on 0478228302. 
 

NO EFTPOS AVAILABLE AT CHPS 
 

Crescent Head Public School does not have EFTPOS 
facilities available for payment of school related 
payments.  We do however have our Parent 
Online Payment (POP) available online. Log onto 
the Crescent Head Public School website 
www.crescenthd-p.schools.nsw.edu.au – click on 
‘Make a payment’ and follow the prompts to make 
a payment with Visa or Mastercard. 
 

mailto:crescentheadoosh@gmail.com
http://www.crescenthd-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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STUDENTS NOT TO BE ON SITE BEFORE 8.30AM 
 

We wish to remind parents and carers that 
students who are not using the OOSH service at 
CHPS should NOT be at school before 8.30am.  
Please don’t assume that because a car is in the car 
park that a teacher is available to supervise 
students prior to 8.30am as student supervision 
does not commence until 8.30am.   
We appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation with this matter. 
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